June 10, 2004

Suite 650

400 North Capital Street N.W

Washington D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Brian Lamb,

Thank you so much for taking time out of your busy schedule to visit with us and teach us about leadership. I am very thankful for your time and learned many things from you.

The biggest thing concerning leadership that I took from our time with you was the importance in presenting oneself in being physically and mentally prepared for anything. I also enjoyed the down to earth and interactive way in which you talked to us. This made me feel more comfortable and more attentive. Yourleadership stood out throughout your presentation and you displayed it once again at then end when you shook hands with everyone.

After our meeting with you, I now have a greater understanding of what it takes to be a leader. I will never forget the lessons I learned and I hope to use some of the qualities which you displayed now as well as in my future career.

Sincerely,